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Date: 20 May 2013 

 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Public consultation: Draft Revised Statement of Community Involvement 2013. 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Council is consulting on the Draft Revised Statement of 
Community Involvement (2013). The Draft Revised Statement of Community Involvement 
has been created in order to reflect the changes to the planning system in England and 
the way that we consult the community since 2006.      
 
A copy of the draft document can be found on Hertsmere’s website 
www.hertsmere.gov.uk on the planning consultations page. 
 
The public consultation on this draft document runs from 29th May to 5pm 12th July 2013 
and your comments can be emailed to local.plan@hertsmere.gov.uk or sent to: 
  
Planning Policy Team, 
Civic Offices, 
Elstree Way, 
Borehamwood, 
Herts WD6 1WA 
 
After the public consultation, any comments that have been received will be reviewed and 
considered alongside any necessary adjustments to the draft document. It will then be 
decided whether the Draft Revised Statement of Community Involvement should be 
adopted. If you would like to be notified if the draft revised document is adopted, please 
indicate this when you submit your comments. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

  
Simon Warner 
Interim Local Plans Team Leader 
 
 
  


